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To: UGA University Council 

From: Jennifer Samp, Chair, University Council Committee on Intercollegiate Athletics 

Re: Report to University Council 

 

The University Council Committee on Intercollegiate Athletics had its first meeting of the year 

on October 13, 2015. Jennifer Samp was elected Chair of the committee earlier in the semester. 

During the October 13th meeting, the committee reviewed the charge of the committee and then 

we heard an engaging presentation from Ted White, the Senior Associate Athletic Director for 

Student Development about the academic advising and career development support services 

provided to student-athletes at UGA. The next meeting of the committee will be in January, 

2016.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

Jennifer A. Samp 

Professor, Communication Studies 

Fellow, Owens Institute for Behavioral Research 

University of Georgia 

 

 

  

 


